
 

 

 
Mount Hanover NS Agreed Report from Board Meeting 9th October 2025 

●​ The Board of Management would like to welcome everyone back to a new school year. A 

very special word of welcome to our new students.  

●​ The Board of Management would like to formally welcome Fr Stephen Kennedy to the 

school community.  

●​ The following policies were ratified at the meeting: 

▪​ Child Safeguarding Statement & Risk Assessment  

▪​ Code of Discipline & School Rules  

▪​ Bí Cinéalta Policy  

▪​ Safety Statement 

▪​ Equality of Access Policy  

▪​ Attendance Strategy  

▪​ Critical Incidents Policy  

▪​ PE Policy  

▪​ ICT & Digital Learning Policy 

●​ The Board of Management would like to thank Ms. Leddy for her role as Acting Principal 

last school year.  

●​ The Board of Management is exploring the possibility of ‘Sherpa Kids’ operating an after 

school club on site.  
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